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PD/LTS/13-303
Date: 12 August 2013

Subject: Transition in solicitation methodology for long-term air charter requirements _

Feedback from industry — Deadline extended to 2 September 2013

Dear Sir/Madam,

Reference is made to the UN Procurement Division’s previous communication on the
subject transition in solicitation methodology for long-term air charter requirements (Ref.
PD/LTS/13-272 dated 19 July 2013), inviting for feedback from the industry.

Noting the keen interests expressed by numerous companies to provide feedback on the
transition process, PD has decided to extend the date for receipt of inputs from 16 August to

Monday 2 September 2013 COB New York time.

Please be guided accordingly.

Sincerely,

/s

Dmtri Doygopoly”

@ Director, Procureiment Division
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